
Ladies and gentlemen, brothers and sisters in faith, 

We are thrilled to share with you the exciting news of our upcoming 

church program, a beacon of hope and renewal for our community. Mark your 

calendars for the weekend of November 10-12, as we come together to 

celebrate our faith and strengthen our bonds. 

This year, our theme is "Journey into Hope," a celebration of the bright 

future that awaits us all, inspired by God's everlasting love. We will 

have inspiring speakers, uplifting worship sessions, and a variety of fun 

activities for all ages. It is a wonderful opportunity to grow, connect, 

and envision the future with optimism and faith. 

We encourage each of you to invite friends and family to join in this 

joyous occasion. Let us unite in hope and anticipation for the wonderful 

things God has in store for us. Together, let's step into this new season 

with hearts full of gratitude and spirits ready for the blessings ahead. 

Thank you, and may God bless each and every one of you. We look forward 

to seeing you there! 


